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Acklin, Tim

From: Lynn Miller <clynn@irishfern.com>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 6:48 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Weigant Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. *** 

Please we need the new shelter house at Weigant Park , we are very fortunate to have a park of this nature so please a Shelter is needed !!! 

Sent from my iPhone 


